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Program 
The Northwestern Lehigh Veterans Memorial Committee 

Groundbreaking Ceremony 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
Boy Scouts of America - Troop 89 

 

Welcome 
Donald Christ - NWLVMC President 

 

Proclamation of Support 
Philips Armstrong - Lehigh County Executive 

 

Donations and Pledges 
David Hunsicker - New Tripoli National Bank 

Justin Smith – Lynn Township Supervisor 
Chad Butters – Eight Oaks Farm Distillery 

John Leibold - Nestle Waters North America 
 

Groundbreaking 
Heidelberg, Lowhill, Lynn and Weisenberg 

Township Supervisors and NWLVMC Members 
 

Benediction 
Pastor Wally Frisch – Ebenezer UCC, New Tripoli 

 

VISION 
The four townships of the Northwestern Lehigh School District 

have come together in a unified effort to honor our local Veterans 

with a permanent memorial to be located in Ontelaunee Park. 
 

The vision of the committee is to list all the names of our 

residents who served in the military services since the 

Revolutionary War to the present time, with provisions for 

adding Veterans’ names into the future. 

 

SCOPE 
The names of Veterans will be engraved on granite panels in the  

memorial site.  In addition, details of their service experience are 

recorded and accessible on our website.  Both the physical 

memorial and the electronic data base can be used by family 

members, and history buffs to research information about our 

local Veterans’ military service experiences. 
 

We look forward to field trips for our school district’s students to 

visit this memorial and learn about the extensive contributions of 

our local Veterans in the context of our nation’s history.  It will 

provide a solemn place for all residents to visit and remember the 

Veterans who have gone before us while recognizing the service 

of those still with us, honoring all who served to keep our nation 

free. 
 

https://nwlehighvetsmemorial.org 


